
GCCC Meeting Minutes 

July 23, 2015 

 

 The GCCC held a meeting on July 23 in the upstairs conference room of Cobble Law 

Firm. Chair Pro Tem Wood and Commissioner Johnson were absent from the meeting. 

Chairman Cobble opened the meeting in prayer. Secretary Houser read the minutes from the 

July 21 meeting.  

  

 Commissioner Claiborne made a motion to accept the minutes. 

 Commissioner Waddle seconded the motion. 

 The GCCC voted unanimously to accept the minutes.  

 

The GCCC worked through Article 4 in entirety and made grammar and wording changes. 

 

 Chairman Cobble made a motion to adjourn. 

 Commissioner Claiborne seconded the motion. 

 The GCCC voted unanimously to adjourn. 


